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AGM for Cavalry PTFA:
The annual general meeting for our fabulous PTFA is coming up on Monday 
21st November at 5.30 p.m. and we would love you to come along! It will be a 
very informal meeting over a cup of tea or coffee and a chance to celebrate all 
the brilliant events the team have organised over the last year. We would also 
love to hear your ideas for future events - not just to raise funds but also to 
provide fun activities for children and families.
Look out for details coming soon about how to be nominated to join the 
committee.
But we are not just looking for committee members! You can come to the AGM 
just to show your support, to find out more about the PTFA and share your ideas, 
and we promise we will not twist your arm to help in anyway!



Pokemon Cards:
From this week we 
have a new approach 
for those children who 
want to trade 
Pokemon cards at 
school.

Best attendance last week before half term: congratulations to Class 6 
with 97.4% and Class 11 with 99.6%. Our whole school target is 97%.

Years 1, 2 and 3:
Only bring in cards on 
Tuesdays and only get 
them out for swapping 
at lunch time at our 
supervised Pokemon 
Club. No need to sign 
up - just go to Class 7 
after you have eaten 
your lunch.

Years 4, 5 and 6:
Can bring in cards 
every day but only get 
them out for swapping 
at morning break (not 
lunch time).



Halloween in the school 
kitchen!

Thank you very much to our 
fantastic catering team for 
making Monday’s lunch so 
spooktacular!

Follow us on Facebook ‘Cavalry Primary School’ or Twitter @Cavalry_Primary



Dates for your calendar:

24th to 28th Oct - school and nursery closed for half term
Wednesday 2nd November - flu vaccinations for all children who have signed up
Friday 4th November - Year 1 ‘Great Fire of London’ day
Monday 14th November - NHS visit to weigh and measure Year 6 and Reception
14th to 18th November - Book Fair visits Cavalry
Monday 21st November at 5.30 0.m. - AGM for our PTFA
Thursday 1st December - flu vaccinations session 2 only for those absent on 1st Dec
Wednesday 21st Dec - last day of school/nursery
Thursday 5th January 2023 - school/nursery open again
All term dates 2022/23 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances 
and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


